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Jean L. Kiddoo 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
jean.kiddoo@bingham.com 
brett.ferenchak@bingham.com 

December 6, 2011 

Via e-File 

David Danner, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive, S.W. 
Olympia, Washington  98504 
 
Re:  Docket Nos. UT-111546, UT-111547, and UT-111548  
 Notification Regarding the Indirect Transfer of Control of the PAETEC 

Regulated Entities 
 
CONSUMMATION NOTICE 

 
Dear Mr. Danner: 

This letter notifies the Commission that, as described in the letter filed on August 25, 
2011 in the above-referenced dockets, the transfer of indirect control of the PAETEC 
Regulated Entities (as defined therein) to Windstream Corporation was completed on 
December 1, 2011. 

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this filings, which is being made via the 
Commission’s e-File system.  Should you have any questions about the information 
contained in this notice, please do not hesitate to contact Brett Ferenchak at 202-373-
6697.   

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Jean L. Kiddoo 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
 
Counsel for the PAETEC Regulated Entities  
 
 




